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Good afternoon
 
Following the Inspectors comments at the Open Floor Hearing last week, can we invite them to
visit our property in Cawston as part of any Site Inspection of the village?
 
It would give them an opportunity to experience the levels of noise and disruption from the
B1145 from inside a property in Cawston High Street.  Our 250 year old house is close to the
road in a narrow section where noise can reverberate in a ‘tunnel’ effect.
 
This would also offer us a chance to point out some of the features along the road in this part of
the village which we consider to be relevant to the examination.
 
Thanks for your help.  We look forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind regards
 
Helen & Chris Monk

 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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